
Bill and Ann Smith, of 9919 Farr Drive, have received the Beauty Spot for August 2008
from the Country Hills GardenClub.

Flowers line their driveway and make quite an impression. At least it did for Kathy
Keitt and Polly Haecker, co-chairs for the Beauty Spot of the Month Committee for the
Garden Club.

Thanks, Bill and Ann, for contributing to the beauty of Country Club Hills!
What a great place to live.

- Country Hills Garden Club


